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Temporary Storage Site Approved at Boyd A. & Charlotte M. Hogge Park 
 
A temporary storage site will be established at Boyd A. & Charlotte M. Hogge Park in Falls Church, 

Virginia, to help with a construction project in the area. 

 

Fairfax Water and A&M Concrete are set to begin work on a new transmission water main project 

along the Route 7 corridor in Bailey’s Crossroads near Columbia Pike. To support that project, the 

Fairfax County Park Authority has issued A&M Concrete a Land Use Permit to temporarily stage 

and store material and equipment for the project within Boyd A. & Charlotte M. Hogge Park. Use of 

the offsite space was requested to help alleviate any additional traffic congestion within the work 

zones.   

 

Boyd A. & Charlotte M. Hogge Park is located at 3139 Glen Carlyn Road in Falls Church, Virginia.   

 

Information regarding the project can be found at: 

https://www.fairfaxwater.org/news/projects/leesburg-pike-water-main-replacement 

 

For more information, please contact Brian Grover at A&M Concrete at 703-544-0850.  
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